From: Meg Murphy [mailto:megmurphy2@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: 25 July 2007 16:42
To: ckeane@sdublincoco.ie; jlahart@sdublincoco.ie; slaing@sdublincoco.ie; mardagh@sdublincoco.ie; ewalsh@sdublincoco.ie; tmcdermott@sdublincoco.ie
Subject: KIngston Court and Taylors Lane part 8
I wish to place on record my support for South Dubin County Council's reponse to the need for additional social housing in the Ballyboden area.  

The proposed development at Kingston Court/Taylors lane is a very positive start to meeting the needs of the more disadvantaged members of our community, some of whom have lived in totally unacceptable conditions for many years.

Meg Murphy

